
 

 

 
19th December 2014 

 
 
Giovanni Isingrini 

Director of Social Services 
Rhondda Cynon Taff County Borough Council 
The Pavilions 

Cambrian Park 
Tonypandy 
CF40 2XX 

 
 
Dear Mr Isingrini, 

 
LEONARD CHESHIRE DISABILITY FEES – INFLATIONARY UPLIFT 2015-16 

 
Thank you for your continued use of Leonard Cheshire Disability to provide 

care and support services.   
 
We appreciate the significant financial challenges your authority faces and 

know you will understand that as an operator we also bear the full impact of 
the inflationary pressures. 
 

We have taken great care to identify the increases in costs which we face in 
the coming year as a result of external factors beyond our control and have, 
for a number of years, taken steps wherever possible to minimise the impact.  

Despite these efforts we have identified a need to raise our fees by 3.1% for 
2015/16 due to the impact of inflation. 
 

I would be grateful if you could confirm your acceptance of this request in 
writing to me at the above address by Friday 23rd January 2015.    I will also 
be happy to meet with you to demonstrate how we are working together to 

provide maximum value for money for you as commissioners, whilst 
continuing to provide sustainable high quality care and support services.  
 

We look forward to continuing to work in partnership with you and look 
forward to your response.  
 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 

Glyn Meredith 
Director of Operations 

LCD Contracts 
PO Box 140 
Frodsham 

WA6 1BA 
 
01928 734342 

sandra.rizzo@leonardcheshire.org 
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